
Dear ______________

Now that you are nearly five years old it is time to visit your new school. 

We are happy you will be coming to Halswell School and are looking forward to getting to know you.

At school you will be in Room ___. Your teacher will be ____________________. Room ____has friendly children and lots of interesting things to do.

Please visit us on:
	Tuesday _____________ at 10.20 – 12.30pm

       Tuesday ______________ at 10.20 – 12.30pm

	Tuesday _____________ at 10.20-1.30pm

Bring your morning tea with you for the first 2 visits and your lunch for the last visit.

 You can also play on our neat playground with your new friends.

From, 
New Entrant Teachers and children
Halswell School



